
What is the PAL policy on cancelled flights? ((FAQ’s UpDates)) 

Philippine Airlines (PAL) has a clear policy regarding cancelled flights designed to protect 
passengers and minimize inconvenience +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). If PAL cancels your flight, you 
are entitled to several options without additional charges +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

Firstly, PAL offers free rebooking on the next available flight to your destination 
+1-(855)-(838)-(4706). This allows you to travel at a later time without paying extra fees 
+1-(855)-(838)-(4706). The airline makes every effort to accommodate affected passengers 
promptly +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

If the cancellation causes significant delays or overnight stays, PAL may provide 
accommodation, meals, and transportation between the airport and hotel, depending on the 
circumstances and applicable regulations +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

In cases where the flight cancellation disrupts your plans beyond acceptable limits, you can opt 
for a full refund of the unused ticket portion +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). This refund applies 
regardless of the original fare class, including non-refundable tickets +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

PAL encourages passengers to contact their customer service as soon as possible to explore 
the available options and assist with rebooking or refund requests +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

In summary, PAL’s policy for cancelled flights ensures passengers can rebook for free, receive 
accommodations if necessary, or request a full refund if they choose not to travel 
+1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

 


